
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kando Course Navigation 
This guide overviews end-user navigation options 

in courses developed using Interaction’s Kando 

cloud-based authoring tool.  

 

http://kando.interactiontraining.net/


Kando Course Navigation 
We recommend accessing the course using a tablet or desktop to take advantage of the larger screen sizes on 

those devices. Courses developed in Interaction’s Kando authoring tool are presented through a series of north-

south panels you will move through, much like when navigating any modern website. 

 

You will find navigation options at any time in the bottom-right corner… 

• Kando displays an option to turn the Audio off and on. If there is no audio button, there 

is no audio to play at that time. 

• Once you have moved past the first slide in any course, you can expect a Back button to 

be displayed, allowing you to move up to the previous slide if you so desire. 

• A Next button is displayed if the current learning requires no interaction, as is the case 

here. 

 

Note: If you cannot see 

a Back or Next button, 

look for instructions on 

the screen. The Next 

button may not be 

displayed while 

animations are being 

played, or you must 

complete required 

actions (such as 

responding to a 

question or selecting 

options presented).  

 



You should expect interactive 

courses to ask you to answer 

exercises occasionally, perhaps 

to reinforce key messages or to 

confirm understanding. Kando 

delivers these questions 

through a familiar interface. 

Always read the question 

presented and the options 

carefully before selecting, as 

many courses can be expected 

to require that you achieve a 

pass mark for your learning to 

be set as complete. 

Accessing the Course Index 

Notice that the course name is displayed on every slide 

in the bottom left-hand corner. Clicking here lists all the 

topics in the course, with those panels you have already 

visited available for you to review at any time. In most 

courses, you must have visited the slide for the options 

on the index to be available to click on. 

 

 

 

 

 


